
Dear Parent/Carer

All children in school from reception class to 
Year 11 class will be invited to have their flu 
vaccination.

Your child will only be able to have their flu 
vaccination at the GP practice if their GP offers 
them the vaccination there.

Please read the information pack we have sent 
you to help you make a decision.

Please complete your child’s consent form. 

This will be sent out to you via your school.



If you return the form and your child’s health has 
changed, or you move home, then please phone us 
to let us know so that your child does not miss out 
on their vaccine.

Phone 0113 843 3101  
or email schoolimmsteam@nhs.net

If your child is vaccinated we will tell your GP to 
keep their vaccination records up to date.

If you have any other questions please call us on 
free phone:

Phone 0113 843 3101  
or email schoolimmsteam@nhs.net

Our staff will be happy to help you.
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